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Free Shredding Event for Tully Residents

June 4th 9am to Noon
Town Hall Parking Lot on Meeting House Road
The Town will be hosting a free shredding event for all Village and Town residents — and businesses, too!! Bring your paperwork, tax

documents, bank statements and bills to the parking lot at the town hall to be securely shredded and taken to a waste management site
for recycling (proof of residency required).

Town of Tully Spring Clean-Up Day Saturday, May 14", 2022
9:00am to 3:00pm

Village Treatment Plant, Community Drive, Tully, NY

This is your opportunity to dispose of residential household trash and debris. See specific limitations below.

The CLEAN-UP DAY is ONLY for Village and Town residents. You must show proof of residency and accompany vehicle at drop-off site.
Proof of residency must have your street address on it. A Post Office Box will not be accepted as proof of residency.

no proor of RESIDENCY - no bumpinG

All items must be less than 10 feet in length. All oil, gas and antifreeze products, which are not acceptable for disposal, must be drained
from tanks and equipment.

***|F YOU HAVE UNACCEPTABLE ITEMS ON BOARD, YOU WILL NOT BE ALLOWED ON SITE***

WILL ACCEPT: Most General Rubbish, Appliances, Metal, Computers (Flat Screens Only), Electronics, Lawn & Garden Waste, Vehicle
Batteries, Empty Drums and Pails cut in half

Tires will be accepted off the rim at a cost - (Prices subject to change)
Please have the correct amount of money.
16-inch and smaller tires: $3.00
17-inch and larger-truck tires: $7.00
Large tires: $25.00
WILL NOT ACCEPT: TELEVISIONS, BED SPRINGS OR MATTRESSES, Rechargeable or disposable household batteries, Fluo-

rescent tubes, Brush, Garbage Recyclables, Pails with lids, Whole drums, Paints, Chemicals, Oil, Gas, Antifreeze or
any Hazardous Waste

Please separate items to improve efficiency at disposal site FOR INFO ON RECYCLING TV’S, GO TO www.OCRRA.org

ALL RESIDENTS PLEASE NOTE: DUE TO INCREASING COSTS, NO TRAIL-
ERS LONGER THAN 8 FEET WILL BE ALLOWED THROUGH THE GATES TO THE
DUMPSTERS!!! ONE LOAD PER HOUSEHOLD!!
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Important Phone Numbers

ASSESSOr ..ceeveeeevvvnnnnn. 696-4693, ext. 13
Code Enforcement ......... 696-4693 x19
Dog Control ................. (315) 454-0928
Highway Department ........... 696-8861
Justice Court ......ocoveevriuneennne 696-5884
Parks & RecC. ......cccccuvenn. 696-4693 x21
Town Clerk................ 696-4693, ext. 10

Town Supervisor ....... 696-4693, ext. 12

Tax Collector.............. 696-4693, ext. 11
Town Historian ........cc.cc..c..... 696-4681
Trash & Garbage................... 422-0715
.............................................. 683-5679
Village of Tully ... 696-5041

Town of Tully Website

www.townoftully.org.

Village of Tully Website
villageoftully.org.

Onondaga Co. Website

www.ongov.net

The Tully News is a monthly publication
of the Tully Town Board. The Town
Board meets on the Second Wednesday
of each month at the Town Hall. Dead-
line for publication is the night of the
Board meeting. Materials may be sub-
mitted to: The Tully News , 19 Railroad
Street, Tully, 13159 or they may be e-

mailed to: ben.bibik@outlook.com

Earth Day 2022
Friday, April 22 & Saturday, April 23

This event is for volunteers and organizations to dispose of trash
picked up along our roads. It is not for disposal of residential
trash, we provide the spring clean up day for that purpose.

Drop off collected debris at:
Tully Highway dept.
19 Lincoln St. Tully

Between 9AM and Noon on Sat. April 23rd
Contact Sally Green to volunteer 315-696-5562

THE FIRST EARTH DAY

Every year on April 22, Earth Day marks the anniversary of the birth of the modern
environmental movement in 1970.

Let’s take a look at the last half-century of mobilization for action:
ORIGINS OF EARTH DAY

In the decades leading up to the first Earth Day, Americans were consuming vast
amounts of leaded gas through massive and inefficient automobiles. Industry
belched out smoke and sludge with little fear of the consequences from either the
law or bad press. Air pollution was commonly accepted as the smell of prosperity.
Until this point, mainstream America remained largely oblivious to environmental
concerns and how a polluted environment threatens human health.

However, the stage was set for change with the publication of Rachel Carson’s
New York Times bestseller Silent Spring in 1962. The book represented a
watershed moment, selling more than 500,000 copies in 24 countries as it raised
public awareness and concern for living organisms, the environment and the
inextricable links between pollution and public health.

THE IDEA FOR THE FIRST EARTH DAY

Senator Gaylord Nelson, the junior senator from Wisconsin, had long been
concerned about the deteriorating environment in the United States. Then in
January 1969, he and many others witnessed the ravages of a massive oil spill in
Santa Barbara, California. Inspired by the student anti-war movement, Senator
Nelson wanted to infuse the energy of student anti-war protests with an emerging
public consciousness about air and water pollution. Senator Nelson announced the
idea for a teach-in on college campuses to the national media, and persuaded Pete
McCloskey, a conservation-minded Republican Congressman, to serve as his co-
chair. They recruited Denis Hayes, a young activist, to organize the campus teach-
ins and they choose April 22, a weekday falling between Spring Break and Final
Exams, to maximize the greatest student participation.




TULLY UNITED COMMUNITY CHURCH

LENT AND HOLY WEEK SERVICES AND EVENTS
SUNDAY SERVICES AT 9:30 AM WITH FELLOWSHIP HOUR TO FOLLOW

LENTEN SOUP SUPPERS
THURSDAYS AT 6:00 PM

SOUP SUPPER PROGRAM SCHEDULE

MARCH 10 PHYSICAL HEALTH - FOCUS
ON EXERCISE

MARCH 17 HOLISTIC MEDICINE

MARCH 24 TBD

MARCH 31 POSITIVITY PROJECT — TULLY
SCHOOLS

APRIL 7 CLIMATE CHANGE - LOCAL
ACTION

Join us for a variety of hot soups and invigorating conversation!
HOLY WEEK — APRIL 10-16

APRIL 10, PALM/PASSION SUNDAY SERVICE WITH PALMS AT 9:30 AM

APRIL 11, 13, 14, MIDDAY PRAYER 12 NOON
APRIL 12, SERVICE OF HEALING 7:00 PM
APRIL 15, GOOD FRIDAY SERVICE 12 NOON

PRAYER VIGIL 1:00 PM THROUGH SAT 12 NOON

EASTER SUNDAY - APRIL 17

SUNRISE/VIGIL SERVICE 6:30 AM
CONTINENTAL BREAKFAST 7:45-9 AM
WORSHIP SERVICE 9:30 AM

We invite you to attend and participate in the services and events
of Lent, Holy Week, and beyond!

Tully United Community Church, 5872 Meetinghouse Rd.

www.tullychurch.org 315-696-8066
visit us on Facebook
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News from Tully Free Library

As you may know, the library has started
planning for a renovation to increase our
space. We've been working with Ashley
McGraw Architects, and they’ve come up
with five different designs for our considera-
tion. We invite you to weigh in on the plans:
feel free to come into the library, see the
drawings, and let us know your thoughts,
especially if you're a library user (but we
welcome feedback from everyone). All the
information is on our website, if you'd prefer
to participate online.

Upcoming events: Cabin Fever Craft Night -
Bookmark Bonanza is Thursday, March 24 at
6 PM; Meet and Greet with the Q Center is
Friday, April 8 at 4 PM; Home Buyer’s Semi-
nar is Thursday, April 14 at 6:30 PM. More
information about these programs is on our
website.

Our new youth and teen services coordina-
tor, Ryan Somelofske, is planning some awe-
some programs that start soon! Check our
website and Facebook page for announce-
ments regarding Film Club, Book Club, Gam-
ing, and more! We are excited to be offering
these programs for our local kids!

The library will be closed Friday, March 25
for a staff development day.

NOTICE

Southern Hills Preservation
Corporation is looking for residents of
Tully that are interested in joining our

Board of Directors.

Together, we make our mission a
reality—To promote affordable
housing and community revitalization
through development, financing,
advocacy, counseling, and education.

Email us at info@southernhillspc.org
to get involved!



TULLY BOY SCOUT TROOP 62

Annual Spaghetti Dinner
& Silent Auction
Saturday April 30, 2022
4:00 pm to 7:30 pm
At Tully United Community Church
TO GO and Limited Seating
$10 per person
Buy 4 get 1 FREE

(While Supplies Last)
Tickets available at the door

Emplovment
Opportunity

Tully Cemetery Caretaker to do trimming and assist Superintendent with routine responsibilities. May-July
would require 20-30 hours/week; Aug.-Nov would be 10-15 hours/week. Applicants must be at least 18 yrs.
of age. Hourly rate would range from $17-$18/hr. depending on experience. Interested persons can contact
Robert Fairchild, Superintendent at 315-683-5358.

Tully’s Nature Areas

Are you in need of some fresh air? Does your circulatory system need to be energized? Are you trying to get healthy and lose a little
weight? Are you feeling a little depressed about the world’s problems? Tully Action Group has a suggestion that could help solve those
problems. It is time to bundle up with appropriate boots, hats and mittens and try hiking in one of Tully’s two Nature Areas. Both areas are
CNY Land Trust Properties; Tully Action Group provides the stewards and local management; however, many kind neighbors to both proper-
ties provide manual labor and serve as curators as well. All Hikers are asked to help keep our properties safe and clean.

Tracy Lake Nature Area has well defined trails with benches along the way which were built by our local Boy Scouts. The trails are easy to
navigate with small inclines here and there and the lookout at Tracy Lake can be interesting watching for playful wildlife, and if you are pa-
tient, you may see a heron or other resident bird life this time of year. Be sure to take your binoculars and always wear sturdy hiking shoes
or boots appropriate for the season. You may access the parking area at the corner of Route 80 and Gatehouse Rd. Questions: Call Peter
Huntington 315-263-2537

South Meadows Nature Area also has well defined trails with benches, and a bridge over a gentle stream, but the terrain is very different
from that of Tracy Lake. This area is a progression of inclines broken up by open meadows especially suitable for grassland birds to raise
their young. Our local school cross country athletes have been known to train on this course. At the top of the second meadow, you will
find a bench for viewing the Town and village of Tully and the hillsides to the west and North. If your children are along, see how many
landmarks they can recognize? Finally, from the top you may continue on a circular path that brings you down gently through a variety of
hardwood trees, until you reconnect with the main trail, bringing you back to the main entrance and bridge. You may access parking at
Cummings Park just opposite Dave’s Tully Auto Shop on Truxton Hill Road, then proceed 100 feet south to the South Meadows entry sign.
Questions: call Marian Jerose 315-263-0800.




